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1154 even with the 3 amendments is a bad bill. It misses the mark regarding funding, 

implementation,  and potential negative impact to our state water policy. The state of 

Oregon DEQ already has the authority to establish Groundwater Quality 

Management Area under ORS 468B.175-188. This bill clearly gives the governor 

ultimate authority ( clearly articulated on pg13 lines 1-30 SB 1154-A3). Farmers and 

ranchers are really worried about this bill crushing them. Testimony for this bill has 

been mostly opposed. This should have some bearing. I urge you to oppose this bill. 


